

Spring Newsletter

Message From the CEO

While it's often seen as the bridge to summer, May has its own sunny story to tell. Fresh spring blooms rise from the rain-soaked earth, and festive days like Mother's Day and Victoria Day fill the calendar with reasons to smile and soak up the sunshine! Here at Bennett Village, we have lots of reasons to smile, too!

Don't forget to pick some flowers and come to visit your most favourite person - MOM - this coming Sunday for Mother's Day!

On May 12, our senior management team, and family members are putting away the winter gear and changing it up for gardening gloves as we clean up the courtyard spaces from the tough winter, we just experienced. This includes building a new gazebo, planting a few flowers, and setting up the barbeque! More volunteers are always welcome.

The week of May 12 - 16 is Nursing week and without divulging all our exciting plans, I can share with you that each day promises to deliver an array of fantastic goodies and nice surprises for our awesome team members to enjoy! Come join us for Carnival Day, Monday, May 12 or our surprise celebration, hosted by the CQI Committee on Tuesday, May 13!

I would also like to take the opportunity to remind our friends and supporters to keep an eye out for an invitation to our Annual General Meeting in June. We hope you will join us at the Bennett Centre Long Term Care, as we discuss the year in review and share our plans for the future of Bennett Village.

Finally, we are excited to once again be hosting the 3rd Annual Cruising for Care Classic Car Fundraiser! Come join us on Saturday, July 12th at the Georgetown Market Place as we celebrate the long tradition of show and shine, and cruising on the open road. Whatever, your spring or summer has in store for you, remember to stay safe, enjoy the warm weather, blooming flowers, and the vibrant energy of season!

With thanks,

Jeff

Jeff Renaud, Chief Executive Officer